
 
 

 
2020 JOHN SCHOENKNECHT SPIRIT OF PRESERVATION 

AWARD NOMINATION FORM 
 
Recipients of the Schoenknecht “Spirit of Preservation” award must have demonstrated 
exceptional achievement in the preservation of more than one historically significant building, 
structure, or site, or have contributed in a tangible and exemplary manner to further historic 
preservation in Waukesha.  
 
Nominations should be submitted to Charlie Griffith in the City of Waukesha Planning 
Department, 201 Delafield Street, Waukesha, WI 53188. Nominations may also be submitted by 
e-mail to cgriffith@waukesha-wi.gov. 
 
All nominations are due no later than Monday, March 30, 2020. The Landmarks 
Commission will review nominations at the April 1, 2020 meeting.  
 
Nominee   Linda Hansen 
 
Address   249 Frederick Street Waukesha  
 
Submitter   Bob & Lisa Salb 
 
Submitter Contact Info (mail or phone): 414-507-5510 
 
Please provide a brief explanation of the merits of the project: 
  

We would like to nominate Linda Hansen for the John Schoenknecht Spirit of Preservation 
Award, for 14 years of dedication to the history of Waukesha. 
 
 Linda has volunteered for over 10 years at the Waukesha County Historical Society and Museum, 
helping to preserve donated objects and documents. Through the Waukesha County Historical Marker 
Program, she has helped preserve historic stories and has written them for area publications. 
 
 Linda also served on the Landmarks Commission for 6 years, helping to preserve Waukesha’s 
historic buildings. In addition, she headed up the Springs Committee, helping to maintain the springs and 
the significance of the Waukesha Springs Era. 
 
 The results of Linda’s efforts over the past 14 years can be seen throughout the city in historical 
signage, buildings and the springs. Because of her exemplary dedication to preserving Waukesha’s 
history, we ask that you honor her with this award. 
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